
 
 

                                                                                                                                                          
       

 

 

  

                                                                  
 

                                       PUBLIC NOTICE 
                                                                                                                                                             1ST JULY 2025 
 

INTERRUPTION OF WATER SUPPLY FROM CHEBARA WATER TREATMENT PLANT. 

This is to inform you that the water supply from the Chebara Treatment 
Plant will be temporarily interrupted. The water supply interruption will 
begin on Wednesday, July 9th, 2025, at 9:00 a.m. and continue until 
Friday, July 11th, 2025, at 9:00 p.m. The interruption is to facilitate 
essential routine maintenance. The areas which will be affected include: 
 

•  Kimumu, University of Eldoret and their environs  
•  Marakwet farm, Kapchumba, the upper parts of Maili -

nne and their environs 
•  Munyaka, Kapsoya, Action estates and their environs.  
•  Rift Valley Bottlers, Bio-Corn and their environs  
•  Upper Elgon View, Eldoret Polytechnic, Annex, 

Langas, Racecourse, Kapseret and their environs.  
•  Chepkanga, Marura and their environs.  
•  Kamukunji, Mwanzo, Old Uganda Road and their 

environs. 
•  All the customers along the Chebara-Eldoret Pipeline. 

 

During this period, the water bowser services will also be unavailable; 
however, the other water treatment plants will remain operational to 
ensure the continuity of water supply to unaffected areas. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate 
your understanding. 
 
 

 

 

Dr. Lawrence Tanui 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
ELDORET WATER AND SANITATION CO. LTD 

 

 


